
 
 

 

 

 

May 18, 2015 

 

 

Supervisor Lynn Compton, 4th District Supervisor 

County Government Center 

San Luis Obispo, CA 93408 

 

 

Dear Supervisor Compton: 

 

The SCAC took the following action at its May 18, 2015 meeting: 

 

SHARMA – DRC2014-00132 – Proposed Minor Use Permit for a water tank 

storage yard with an office of 960 sf. on Hutton Road between Winding Way 

and Cuyama Lane (Nipomo, APN: 090-301-065). The Land Use Committee 

advised that the full Council should recommend approval to the County. This 

item was placed on the Council’s Consent Agenda and received unanimous 

approval. 

 

This was the only project reviewed at this meeting. 

 

On behalf of the South County Advisory Council, 

 

 
 

Richard Wright,  

Correspondence Secretary    

 

 


